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Comments: My opinion on e-bike use in current times is that they should be restricted to only motorized trails. I

think the non-motorized trails have seen such an increase in use by mountain bikers, hikers, horses, that adding

another user group, at this time, isn't safe. I do believe this should be reconsidered and perhaps changed in the

future. Although this is my current belief, I do think it is important to continue the conversation as e-bike

popularity grows. 


